## Permit Request for Kunkel Park

## Karin Poveromo < KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org>

Wed 3/1/2023 12:07 PM

To:bsterling@penningtonboro.org <bsterling@penningtonboro.org>;

1 attachments (78 KB)

20230301111714.pdf;

## Good Afternoon Betty,

This permit request is for spring. As with the summer permit request, we will not be charging Pennington Borough residents an additional fee to participate in our program that we would like to hold at Kunkel Park.

We will also make sure the teachers cover the picnic tables for each class to keep them in clean condition.

Thank you.

Karin Poverano

Karin Poveromo
Director of Parks & Recreation
Tel. 1-609-737-3753
Mobile 1-609-273-4865
KPoveromo@hopewelltwp.org
www.hopewelltwp.org/Recreation

Township of Hopewell, Mercer County 201 Washington Crossing-Pennington Road Titusville, NJ 08560 www.hopewelltwp.org













"Crossroads of the American Revolution"

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity to whom it was originally addressed.